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Pilon, Janet

Subject: ADU by-laws

From: Adam Clermont
Sent: Monday, December 9, 2024 9:34 PM
Subject: ADU by-laws

Good Evening,

Hamilton is already known to have highly restrictive ADU by-laws. Further restrictions including limiting ADU
construction to 1 storey would only further restrict the slow adoption of detached ADU's in Hamilton. If you care at all
about the housing crisis please vote in favour of gentle density. It's easier on our infrastructure. It's accessible to
homeowners looking for multi generational living, not just developers.

Thank you for taking the time to consider the opinion of your constituents. Please vote to help solve the housing crisis,
not to further fuel it.

Cheers,

Adam Clermont



